! ! PINEHURST 14 February 2020
SCHOOL

Hockey Years 7-8 (Winter Season, 2020)

Dear Parents and Caregivers,

Registrations for are now being taken for Year 7 & 8 Hockey for the 2020 Winter season.
We welcome players new to the sport, as well as those experienced in Hockey.

Location: North Harbour Hockey, Albany
(From time to time additional venues may be used)
Day: Tuesday
Game Times: 4:00pm — 8:00pm (varies) based on weekly draw
Dates: Tuesday 5™ May 2020 — Tuesday 30" June 2020
Tuesday 21t July 2020 - Tuesday 25" August 2020
Uniform: Hockey sticks, Mouthguard, Shinpads

Pinehurst Hockey Shirt (Boys) Dress (Girls) — Hired*
Hockey Socks (Bought from Just Hockey $13)

Practices: Girls/Boys 11-aside train Monday 7:20-8:20
Commencing Monday 23 March 2020 (Week 9)
6-aside - TBC

Trials: Monday 2" March 2020 (Boys & Girls) 7:20am — 8:20am

Trials will be held on the multi-purpose turf at Pinehurst.
Please arrive at 7am to sign in and warm up before trials start.
Teams will be named by the end of Week 7. Trainings begin Week 9.

Cost: $260 per player for 11-aside teams (TBC per player 6-aside)
*11-aside team fees include Uniform hire, North Harbour and NZ Hockey affiliation
fees, turf hire for games, coaches, NHH turf contribution and NHH umpires. A $30
bond for facemasks is also included, which is refundable when returned at the end
of season.

Coaches: Professional Coach (Carol James) will coach the JC Girls 1%t XI
TIC Year 7-8 Hockey (William Elliot) will coach the JC Boys 1° XI
Additional coaches (as required) to be appointed by TIC Hockey

Registration: Registrations close Thursday 27" February 2020

Please register online through the Pinehurst School website -
Click here to register

It is important to note when registrations close, Pinehurst School then commits the players to the event/sport
and therefore has to honour these fees. If you were to withdraw your child after the registration closing date
and ask for a refund, this would mean other parents are effectively paying for this fee. To be fair on other
parents, students and their families, Pinehurst School will under no circumstances, refund deposits or monies
paid after the registration closing date.

Kind regards,

William Elliot
TIC Hockey Years 7-13

Phone: +64 (0)9 414 0960
Email: william.elliot@pinehurst.school.nz
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